
From: Hollinshead, Ryan
To: Light, Cheryl; Frantz, Sabrina
Subject: FW: TP Holton Gas Unit 1 (API# 123-08269)
Date: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 11:45:02 AM
Attachments: image003.jpg

FYI.
 
From: Jenkins - DNR, Steve [mailto:steve.jenkins@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 8:20 AM
To: Hollinshead, Ryan
Subject: Re: TP Holton Gas Unit 1 (API# 123-08269)
 
Ryan:
You are approved as requested.
Thanks, and had a great time in Mexico.
Steve
 
On Tue, Aug 30, 2016 at 6:42 AM, Hollinshead, Ryan <Ryan.Hollinshead@anadarko.com>
 wrote:

Steve,
 
I would like request an extension to the expiration date for the Form 6 for this well from
 6/13/2016 to 10/15/2016.  We have been delayed by surface approvals, but plan to have the
 well plugged by the end of September.  No other changes are anticipated. 
 
I hope you had fun on vacation.  So jealous.

Thanks
 
 
Ryan Hollinshead, P.E. 
Field Production Engineering Supervisor

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
501 North Division Blvd
Platteville, CO 80651
970-339-1057 Direct
970-412-3130 Cell
 

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer
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Stephen C. Jenkins, P.E., C.P.E.S.C.

North Central Area Engineer
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